DBKL to repa|r five playgrounds

By FARID WAHAB
faridwahab@thestar.com.my

PLANS are being made to
repair and upgrade several chil-
dren’s playgrounds in Kuala
Lumpur following residents’
complaints.

Kuala Lumpur City Hall
(DBKL), in a statement to
StarMetro, said the repairs
would involve five playgrounds
in Kepong and Segambut.

DBKL was responding to a
July 9 article in StarMetro
which reported on the faulty
equipment and landscaping
issues at some of these facilities.

The report also highlighted
the vandalism and littering
problems, which had sparked
health and safety concerns
among residents.

DBKL said it would build a
drain to solve the water pond-
ing issue at the playground in
Suria Homes, Segambut.

“As for the equipment dam-
aged by falling trees, replace-
ment works will be carried out
soon,” it added.

Upgrading works will also be
undertaken at the playground
next to Taman Sri Segambut
community hall.

“DBKL found that several
equipment there had been van-
dalised by irresponsible parties.

“Upgrades will be carried out
to restore the damaged equip-
ment and ensure the play-
ground is usahle again,” it said.

Over in Taman Usahawan
Kepong, DBKL said a study was
carried out to identify the nec-
essary remedial measures.

“Upgrading works are expect-
ed to start in mid-August,” said
DBKL, but no completion date
was given.

DBKL is planning to carry out upgrading works at this playground next to
Taman Sri Segambut community hall. — Filepic
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KL playgrounds not
safe for child’s play

Rundown recreational sites left idle as residents

stay away from these hazardous spam
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StarMetro report on July 9.

As for the Taman Jinjang
Utama field, DBKL said several
upgrades had been made to
spruce up the facility.

These included resurfacing
the basketball court and build-
ing a roof over it, as well as
fencing up the area and plant-
ing grass.

Illegal eateries operating

nearby the court had also been
demolished, noted City Hall.

DBKL said a meeting was held
with Laman Rimbunan Mawar
Residents Association to discuss
the issues at their playground.

Complaints can be submitted
via DBKL's website adukl.dbkl.
gov.amy or email jlr@dbkl.gov.
my




